Michael J. Iacoeino

From: Chris Jensen <¢jensen@nhpr.org>
Sent: Wednesday, August 27, 2014 7:32 AM
To: THOMAS.BURACK@DES.NH.GOV
Subject: [spam] Site visit for Granite Reliable

Dear Commissioner Burack:

This Friday there will be a site visit to the Granite Reliable wind farm in the North Country as part of an SEC proceeding.

This involves all the parties in the case to help them understand Granite Reliable’s request to widen some of the access
roads.

Edith Tucker and | feel it is important for our understanding of the issue to attend this event.
Brookfield has informed us this is a private meeting and reporters are invited to a tour at a later date.

However, that means not benefitting from the thoughts and observations of the involved parties, a crucial component in
understanding and accurately reporting the issue.

Since this is an SEC proceeding - and not a private meetmg held by Brookfield - Edith and 1 are requesting permission to
attend the event on the 29"

We'd appreciate your assistance.
Best regards,

Chris Jensen and Edith Tucker



